

11-18-11

Bayer Becker 6900 Tylersville Road Mason, OH 45040

Attn: Jay Bayer

Dear Jay,

Congratulations on the completion of the Stuart Field Synthetic Turf project and another successful collaboration with the University of Dayton. The new facility will provide a safe, multi-functional amenity of the highest quality for years to come.

You and your staff were instrumental in leading the RFQ process for the turf installer, as well as coordinating and executing the preparation of construction documents and project specifications. Your design solution to utilize the subgrade of the turf section with the perimeter curb to meet the City of Dayton's detention requirements shows the creativity that was evident on this job. In addition, your commitment to value-engineering site features in the face of financial constraints made this project a reality.

We value the level of service and quality that Bayer Becker provides, and we look forward to teaming with you on future projects.

Sincerely,

Beth Keyes, LEED AP

Vice President

University of Dayton Facilities Management